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315 NORTH STADIUM WAY

TACOMA 3, WASHINGTON
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THE DIRECTOR

December 21, 1955

Dear Click:

Thanks & lot for the company
Christmas card. Naturally, I was glad
the Simcoe building was selected, and
the printing job was a beauty.

Sunday we had SNOW and since then
rain. Seems as though there ought to
be ashortage above very soon, but we like
the rain better than snow, at that. Traffic
Sunday was a mess . We had planned a nice
pioneer Christmas program by Daughters of
Pioneers but had to call it off.

CHAPIN D. FOSTER’ Director




